
Tölvupóstur 23.júlí 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,
Excuse me writing in English. I wish to strongly object to your proposal to introduce open-pen salmon 
aquaculture. I visit your beautiful country every year to fish the Laxa in Kjos. This is such a special 
treat as we no longer have rivers that are so clean and full of salmon in the United Kingdom. One of 
the main reasons our salmon population has collapsed is because of salmon farming in our coastal 
waters.
Please do not make the same mistake and introduce salmon farming in your own coastal waters. This 
will devastate your rod fishing business let alone bring even more pollution into our ailing planet. 
Please set an example in the courageous Icelandic manner and do not let this happen.
Yours sincerely,
Michael Black,


